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I am in opposition to HB 2996 which would prohibit the Oregon Board of Dentistry 

from requiring written exam for Dental Assistants who are applying for a Radiology 

Certificate and an EFDA Certificate.  Quantity should never supersede Quality of 

Care.  As a professional it's important to maintain a high standard of care. 

 

Professionally yours, 

Laura L. Underwood   RDH 


